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The Department of Health and Mental Hygiene is surveying providers to 
collect information on gaps in community behavioral health services at the 
local level. The information provided in this survey will assist the 
Department in responding to numerous legislative reports. 

This survey should take no more than 10 minutes and will be live for 7 
days.  We ask that you please take the opportunity to participate in this 
survey by clicking this link:  

https://goo.gl/forms/3NV5usUTDri6WCKa2  
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